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Distribution : To all Licensed Plumbers and Authorised Persons

Dear Sir,

WSD Circular Letter No. 4/99
Replumbing Works within Buildings

Pursuant to Section 14 of the Waterworks Ordinance, all major replumbing
works of fire service and inside service within buildings should not be carried out without
the permission in writing of this Authority. '

It has been brought to my attention that there are some major replumbing
works within private buildings being carried out without prior approval of this Authority.
This malpractice is in contravention of Section 14 of the Waterworks Ordinance and the
offenders are liable to prosecution. For any replumbing works to be carried out by you, you
are reminded to submit applications to our Regional Offices for approval before
commencement of your works.

Please also be informed that this Authority would like to take the opportunity
to replace the old water meters of the buildings in conjunction with the replumbing works.
For better co-ordination of work, it is considered more appropriate to have the meter
replacement works to be carried out by the same Licensed Plumber engaged in the
replumbing works. In our approval to your application for replumbing works, you or your
Licensed Plumber will be invited to carry out the meter replacement works and our
Regional staff will inform you of the detailed arrangement.

Yours faithfully,

WL/L//\QM

(Daniel, S.P. CHAN)
for Water Authority
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